
  

 

 

 
  

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Jonathan Walling 
To: 
Cc: Aldredge, Tim; OCE 
Subject: Eastman Chemical Company Extension Request 
Date: Thursday, April 9, 2020 9:01:16 AM 
Attachments: 2020-04-08 Eastman Chemical Company Extension Request.pdf 

Good morning, Mr. Phillips: 

Your request for enforcement discretion concerning the testing of the Hydrochloric Acid Recovery 
Unit at Eastman Chemical Company in Longview, Texas , as represented in the attached, is 
disapproved at this time. Since the referenced test is not due until August 13, 2020, there remains 
approximately 4 months in which Eastman may be able to conduct the required test, if conditions 
allow. If it is apparent by July 13, 2020, that the test will not be able to be conducted, please 
resubmit your enforcement discretion request. 

The TCEQ is committed to working cooperatively and reasonably with the regulated community 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. The decision to disapprove this request will not reflect on any 
future request Eastman Chemical Company may make with respect to the subject testing. Each 
enforcement discretion request is evaluated based on its own merits. 

Regards, 

Jonathan Walling, Area Director 
Coastal & East Texas Area 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

From: Phillips, Kevin G < 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 2:46 PM 
To: OCE <OCE@tceq.texas.gov>; Ramiro Garcia <ramiro.garcia@tceq.texas.gov> 
Cc: Aldredge, Tim <  Phillips, Kevin G < 
Covington, Courtney L J <  Faber, Steve < 
Subject: Eastman Chemical Company Extension Request 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Please see the attached pdf document, which was also mailed to TCEQ April 4, 2020 

Thank You 

Kevin Phillips | Eastman 
Environmental Operations Longview 
Regulatory Affairs 
Office: 903.237.5841 

mailto:ramiro.garcia@tceq.texas.gov
mailto:OCE@tceq.texas.gov









	Eastman Chemical Company Extension Request Response 4-9-20_Redacted.pdf
	2020-04-08_Eastman Chemical Company Extension Request.pdf



